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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   Claire Hempel, Chair & 
Planning Commission Members 

FROM: Tyler Tripp, Senior Planner, Small Area Planning 
Planning Department 

DATE: April 3, 2024 

RE: NPA-2023-0018.06 
6719, 6725 Shirley Avenue and 605 William Street 
Brentwood-Highland Combined Planning Area 

Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced case from the April 9, 2024 
Planning Commission hearing to the May 28, 2024 hearing date to allow additional time 
to review the application. 

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the Planning 
Commission’s policy.   

Attachment:  Plan Amendment Map 
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